2022.11.11.  
800 million forints to renew the Pécs Training Schools of Pécs University of Technology

In September 2022, the University of Pécs submitted an application for the EFOP-4.2.3-22 project "Infrastructural Development of the Training Schools", which provided 800 million HUF in non-refundable funding. The development is supported by the European Union through the European Regional Development Fund.
The project EFOP 4.2.3 - Infrastructural development of the Primary School, Secondary School and Kindergarten of the UP, which is essential for teacher training, will be implemented through the development of the following three separate institutions of the UP:
· No.1 Practical Primary School of the University of Pécs
· Babits Mihály Teachers' Training Practice School of the University of Pécs
· Deák Ferenc Primary School of the University of Pécs


